
                    

 

Invitation to employers  

 ‘Bienvenidos a Irlanda’ 2022 

 Irish Recruitment Day in Spain 

17th November 2022 
 

EURES Ireland in the Department of Social Protection together with EURES Spain/ Servicio 

Público de Empleo Estatal will be holding an Irish Recruitment Fair (onsite and online) in 

Madrid on the 17th of November 2022.  

This is a great opportunity for employers recruiting in sectors with skills shortages in Ireland 

or those who feel that the prospective candidates may be out of their local reach. The event 

will be promoted to jobseekers, job changers and unemployed people in Spain. 

The online event will be hosted on the European Job Days platform  

Through the website and its interactive elements, jobseekers will be able to apply for jobs and 

book job interviews in advance of the event. A range of recruitment services will be available to 

employers, including publishing vacancies on the event’s website, automatic matching and 

interview scheduling. On the 17th of November the event will go live with the broadcasting of 

information presentations, online and onsite interviews and online public & private chats.  

For employers who are interested in travelling to Spain and hosting live interviews we offer the 

opportunity of attending this event in Madrid. Exhibition space (stands and interview facilities) 

will be provided to employers free of charge. Employers will need to cover their own cost of 

flights and accommodation. We will assist with organization of travel arrangements if required.  

How to participate? 

You can register for the online event now and upload your jobs to ensure the maximum 

amount of time for advertising vacancies and for jobseekers to browse and apply for positions 

before the day of the event.   

To use the platform for the first time, register your organisation by clicking here. If you are 

already using @europeanjobdays, login here and add your participation to the event.  

How to participate onsite? 

Please note that due to space we are limited to the number of employers that can attend onsite 

and applications will be accepted on a first come first serve basis. If you wish to attend onsite 

your organization must have at least 10 vacant positions. Please contact us to request a 

registration form if you wish to attend onsite.  (Please note that all those who attend onsite 

event must also register for and participate in online event). 
 

If you require more information or would like to attend the onsite event, please contact: 

Sinead Watters:  087-1322407; sinead.watters@welfare.ie   or 

Kamila Weglicka: 087-0678495; kamila.weglicka@welfare.ie                           

https://europeanjobdays.eu/en/event/%E2%80%98bienvenidos-irlanda%E2%80%99-2022
https://www.europeanjobdays.eu/en/exhibitor/register?event=18033
http://www.europeanjobdays.eu/
https://www.europeanjobdays.eu/en/user/login
mailto:sinead.watters@welfare.ie
mailto:kamila.weglicka@welfare.ie

